Bar and Rental 
5/9/23 
7:00pm - 8:30pm

OIC - Roger Crook 
Co - Chair - Mike Stocknoff and Scott Desort 

In attendance: Roger Crook, Mike Stocknoff, Scot Desort, Scott Rothbart, Patrizia Trento, Kristen Neu, Mike Ilardi 


1. New Glassware has been purchased for the Tiffany bar. The old glasses were removed and donated. 
2. Scot is working on solving the “dishwasher” issue. 
3. The first food truck night was very successful and the staffing of 3 bartenders worked out well. 
4. Discussed the ongoing issue of residents and non-residents bringing their own alcohol to our indoor and outdoor events. 
5. Discussed hiring “dueling pianos” for an event this winter. 
6.  Beer line cleaning will take place 5/10/23.
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